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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 24, 2020 

1:00 PM 

 

We are sad to report that we have had one additional COVID-19 related death over this past weekend.  

The death is not related to any area nursing homes or assisted living facilities.  Our sincere condolences 

goes out to the family and friends. 

Since our last posting (Friday, 8/21/20) we have had fourteen (14) additional confirmed positive COVID-

19 cases throughout the Daviess County community.  Please review the attached picture to show the 

current numbers related to COVID-19 cases in Daviess County. 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE: 

 

August 24, 2020 

TOTAL CONFIRMED 

POSITIVE CASES 
(SINCE APRIL 2020) 

NEW CONFIRMED 

POSITIVE CASES 
(SINCE 8/21/20) 

TOTAL 

DEATHS 

APPROXIMATE  

NUMBER TESTED 

446 14 23 3736 

 

 

 

Go to the following websites for additional information on COVID-19:  

 

https://www.daviess.org/topic/index.php?topicid=167&structureid=20  

 

https://coronavirus.in.gov/ 

https://www.daviess.org/topic/index.php?topicid=167&structureid=20
https://coronavirus.in.gov/

